
 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

I have been thinking a lot about my Northern Michigan Christian School family lately. 

When I think about the past of NMCS, I think of God’s faithfulness and the people he has used over the 

years to make Northern Michigan Christian School a special place- alumni, teachers, administrators, school 

board members, financial partners- the list goes on and on. I am grateful for all of them. Our gratitude must 

not be stuck in the past. We have much to be grateful for now. 

When I think about the present of NMCS, I think of the challenges we face today. Today we must effectively 

navigate inflation and the rising costs to our families, global unrest in our world, political polarization, and a 

culture that is increasingly hostile to Christians. We daily seek the discernment and wisdom of our Creator 

to maneuver the challenges of this world while still accomplishing the mission of Northern Michigan 

Christian School. 

I am grateful for the people that I work with day in and day out to ensure that NMCS is fulfilling its mission. I 

am grateful for the families that have entrusted the greatest earthly treasure to our care each day. I am 

grateful for the significant numbers of people who pray for NMCS on a regular basis. I am grateful for our 

financial supporters that are faithful in their giving each and every year.    

When I think about the future for NMCS, I think of all of our opportunities. The world continues to be an 

ever-changing place. This world in which we live is going to require Christian young people to be lights to 

their community. It is going to require the next generation to discern the truth from a lie. It is going to require 

our children to be grounded in the Word of God and to be in constant communion with God. Northern 

Michigan Christian School has the opportunity to be the beacon of hope to a hurting world and with your 

prayer and continued financial support we can continue to be a light in an ever-changing world. 

Amid our future opportunities and present challenges, I am thankful that we serve a consistent God.  

Hebrews 13:8 says, “Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, today and forever.”  We know that if we are 

faithful to Him, He will remain faithful to NMCS. Will you join me financially as we continue to prepare 

students for the opportunities that lie before them?  Will you help us with the challenges that NMCS faces 

today? Will you commit to praying for Northern Michigan Christian School as we wrestle with our present 

challenges and look towards the future?   

Thank you for being a part of Northern Michigan Christian School’s legacy. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Scott Curell 
Superintendent 


